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CITY OF ANGLETON 
COUNCIL NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

120 S. CHENANGO STREET, ANGLETON, TEXAS 77515 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2022 AT 8:30 AM 

 

CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

Notice is hereby given that members of the City of Angleton City Council, in numbers which may 
constitute a quorum, may participate in the Welcome Coffee with Chambers of Commerce and 
Sister City Belize at City Hall in the City Council Chambers, Monday, October 17, 2022, at 8:30 
a.m. 

A quorum of the members of a governmental body may assemble in an informal setting, such as 
this social occasion, but will only be subject to the requirements of the Act if the members engage 
in a verbal exchange about public business or policy. The event described above is a social function 
unrelated to the public business that is conducted by the body. The attendance by a quorum of the 
City of Angleton City Council or other Boards and Commissions at this meeting is not considered 
a “meeting” under the Act “if formal action is not taken and any discussion of public business is 
incidental to the social function.” No formal action will be taken. 

Texas Government Code Section 551.001 (4)(b)(iv). 

 

CERTIFICATION 

I, Michelle Perez, City Secretary, do hereby certify that this Notice was posted on the City Hall 
bulletin board, a place convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times and to 
the City’s website, www.cityofangleton.tx.us, in compliance with Chapter 551, Texas Government 
Code. The said Notice was posted on the following date and time: Friday, October 14, 2022, and 
remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said 
meeting. 

/S/ Michelle Perez 
Michelle Perez, TRMC 
City Secretary 


